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May Public Works Report
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Greg Hager <ghager58@gmail.com> Tue, May 16, 2023 at 12:44 PM
To: "aniakcityclerk@gmail.com" <aniakcityclerk@gmail.com> -

Sure glad that our dike system held up to that push of ice yesterday. |,m sure there was some erosion to the face on
the City portion after the concrete ends. This needs to be addressed as well as the bank erosion at the end of the runway.
Another breakup like this one could turn into a tragedy if the dike breaches.

The landfill will need a lot of work this summer when it dries out. The crew will have to haul lots of cover dirt to
decrease the amount of exposed trash. | have agreed to come back to work for several weeks in July to help administer
the demolition and disposal of the Voc. Ed building..

Charlie is currently putting the roads back into shape. | sure wish we had more gravel but our supply is pretty limited..
This will probably be my last public works report. After seven and a half years I'm ready to turn the responsibility onto
someone else.. | will continue to.advocate for Aniak's infrastructure and advise and assist in any way | can.. It has been
my pleasure serving the people of Aniak. '

Greg Hager



